Heritage Hills of Westchester — Condo 16

Somers, NY

December 31, 2019

Dear Unit Owners:

Effective January 1, 2018, New York State passed a law which requires the Board of Managers to
disclose to unit owners each year whether or not any “interested transactions” (a contract or
transaction in which a board member has a substantial financial interest) have occurred.

No transactions involved an “interested member” pursuant to Section 727 of the BCL (Business
Corporation Law).

Respectfully submitted,
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William Harden, Vice President Thomas Guida, Board Member
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Peggy Schweizer, Secretary Norman Oksman, Board Member
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Pamela Prisco, Treasurer i Joseph Prisco, Board Member
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